

Bike Share drawing competition



Dear parents/carers of Year 4-6 pupils,

Enter our competition for a chance to win a micro scooter or a goody bag

We would like to invite your child to take part in an exciting competition organised by your school and the School Travel Team at Brighton and Hove City Council.

We are asking children to draw an image which will be printed on the skirt guard of some of our Bike Share bikes. The winning designs will be displayed on more than 150 bikes and will be seen all over the city as the bikes are being used.

The image needs to express the benefits of cycling whether it is good for physical or mental health, to improve air quality, reduce congestion or just a fun thing to do! It can also be linked to climate change and the opportunity for a better future.

Due to the various types of Bike Share bikes, we will need designs to fit two different templates. We would like children in Year 4 and 5 to work on a simple template (see "Year 4 and 5 template" attached). Children in Year 6 are invited to work on a different template and provide two separate designs for each side of the bike (See "Year 6 template" attached).

The design needs to fit the shape provided. It can contain a few words as long as they are short and eligible. Please make sure the design is clear and simple and limit the number of colours to 5. Children are welcome to use the computer to design their image if they would like to.

We would be grateful if you could help your child with this competition and email your entry/ies to transport.projects@brighton-hove.gov.uk by Monday 6th July. Please remember to include your child's name, his/her class and the name of the school. The winners and runner ups will be notified by email by Friday 17th July.

Many thanks for your support,

Delphine Jacq

School Travel Advisor Brighton and Hove City Council

